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This addendum applies until further notice. 

It sets out changes and exceptions to our normal behaviour policy. Pupils, parents and staff 
should continue to follow our normal behaviour policy with respect to anything not covered 

in this addendum. 

We may need to amend or add to this addendum as circumstances or official guidance 
changes. We will communicate any changes to staff, parents and pupils. 

 

 



 

Expectations in School 

 

When pupils are in school, we expect them to follow all of the rules set out below to keep 
themselves and the rest of the school community safe. 

Staff will be familiar with these rules and make sure they are followed consistently.  

Parents should also read the rules and ensure that their children follow the new procedures 
that have been put in place. Parents should contact school if they think their child might not 
be able to comply with some or all of the rules, so we can consider alternative arrangements 
with them and support them to integrate back into school life. 

Additional safety rules for September 2020: 

 Follow the new routines for entering and leaving school 

 Follow school instructions on hygiene, such as handwashing and sanitising 

 Ensure you remain with your ‘bubble’ at breaktimes in the area you have been given 

 Use the markings around school to keep a safe distance from people when moving 
from one area to another or queuing up 

 Follow the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ rule by sneezing into and tissue and placing it in the bin 

 Tell an adult if you are experiencing symptoms of coronavirus 

 Only use the toilet for your class 

 Do not cough or spit at or towards any other person 

 Avoid touching your face. 

 

 


